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TSC Board Keeps Promise: Lowers Tuition

The Texas Southmost College Board of Trustees kept its promise to the community of
lowering tuition and fees for students who enroll at the College this coming fall. The cost
of attending Texas Southmost College by a full-time student as compared to attending the
University of Texas at Brownsville will be at least a third less—without compromising
excellence. As a result, the tuition and fees savings for such a student will amount to
more than $1,000 per semester.

Textbooks costs for students also have been dramatically reduced. This coming fall
semester, total cost to students for digital textbooks will be priced at a range of $35 to
$100 per course.

The TSC Board of Trustees approved the tuition and fees schedule recommended by
President Lily Tercero at the April 18" regular meeting of the Board of Trustees. The
Board’s action was applauded and cheered by a standing-room only crowd of students,
community leaders and college employees.

The Board also gave positive review to a comprehensive marketing plan keyed to the
reopening of the College in the fall of this year. The marketing strategies will include
direct mail, television, and radio as well as outdoor electronic and print message boards.

TSC remains committed to open access and will continue to look at opportunities for
further reduction in the cost of tuition and fees for students. TSC Fall registration begins
May 20"



